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January 2020
The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Guyana and thanks for the UPR National Report presented. 

Serbia welcomes the efforts invested and measures taken by the authorities of Guyana on the improvement of the human rights in general. In particular, we commend the efforts invested in education, health system, the situation of persons with disabilities, on measures on the improvement of access to drinking water and sanitation.

 We would like to recommend to Guyana to ratify the Convention against Discrimination in Education, and to establish a national human rights institution.
We wish Guyana a successful review process.
